
The Lord’s Day 
January 23, 2022 

Call to Worship:  William Hampton 

Announcements/Invocation:Pastor Jordan Wright 

Pastoral Prayer: Pastor Danny Janes 

Special Music: Faye Cox 

Sermon: Pastor Danny Janes 

“When You Need a Miracle” 

Scripture: 2 Chronicles 20:1-30 

Closing Prayer: Pastor Danny Janes 

Prayer Requests 

Larry Angel, Ramona Angel, Gary Albert, Linda 

Albert, Wendy Badenhop, Judy Barham, Barry 

Cummings, Denise Cummings, Caroline Dalton, Ann 

Darnell, Angela Holt, Carroll Hutcheson, Mark 

Kenchel, Rosie Kenchel, Frances Lane, Jan Marshall, 

Mickey Marshall, Julie McCormick, Patrick 

McCormick, John Owens, Shelby Paschal, Ken 

Rierson, Barbara Sebastian, Ed Sebastian, Angela 

Lyndon, Kay Tingen, Edd Valentine, Charles Wilson 

LONNIE TINGEN MEMORIAL SERVICE: 

WEATHER PERMITTING: 

Lonnie’s memorial service will be 

held on Sunday, January 23. 

Visitation at 2:00 p.m., Memorial 

Service at 3:00 p.m., at Liberty 

Wesleyan Church. Please continue to remember 

his wife, Kay, and all the family, in your prayers. 
 

We also THANK YOU for 

remembering your Tithes & 

Offerings during the weeks 

of our temporary suspension 

of in-person services. As a reminder, tithing may 

be done online through our Givelify app on your 

mobile device, or our webpage. Again, our 

Liberty website is: www.libertywesleyan.com. 

Tithes & Offerings can also be mailed to us at: 

Liberty Wesleyan Church, P.O. Box 579, 

Summerfield, N.C. 27358. You can also drop 

them off at the church office – but call first to 

make sure someone is here.  

First, let me say “Thank You” 

for your understanding the 

past three weeks. It is always a 

difficult decision to cancel in-

person services at the church – whether it be 

weather-related, or due to the Covid virus. It is 

ultimately a judgment call – made by humans 

(hopefully, directed by the Holy Spirit). While the 

Covid numbers still remain high, locally and 

state-wide, we have seen a drastic decline in 

new cases affecting people in our church over 

the past two weeks. For that reason, we are 

cautiously optimistic about resuming in-person 

services. The Lord willing, we plan to resume 

our normal Sunday morning schedule 

beginning January 30. We will offer Sunday 

School at 9:00 a.m., and both online and in-

person Morning Service at 10:00 a.m. In 

addition, we will resume all midweek ministries 

(Awana Club, Youth, and Adult Bible Study) 

on Wednesday, February 2. Please continue to 

pray for a hedge of protection to surround our 

church family as we look forward to gathering for 

worship and fellowship again! 
 

GIVING STATEMENTS: Last week, we began 

sending out the 2021 

Statements of Giving by 

email. If we do not have an 

email address for you, or 

you are unable to open the file, hard copies 

will/can be sent via U.S. Mail. Please be sure that 

we have a correct mailing address by contacting 

the church office, at 336-643-6968. Or, if you 

have any questions about the accuracy of our 

figures, please contact Milton Todd at 336-643-

6624. Thank you! 
 

THANK YOU: Our appreciation is extended to 

Larry & Madison Rierson for 

their work of clearing snow and 

ice off of the sidewalk between 

buildings and the steps getting into 

the church office last week. It was quite 

hazardous following the weekend winter storm, 

and we appreciate your thoughtfulness! 

http://www.libertywesleyan.com/


NEW BIBLE STUDY: The Book of Romans 

reveals the answers to important 

questions and supplies 

information on many topics, such 

as salvation, the sovereignty of 

God, judgment, spiritual growth, and the 

righteousness of God. Because Paul himself was 

a Roman citizen, he had a unique passion for the 

believers in Rome. Since he had not, to this point, 

visited the church in Rome, this letter also served 

as his introduction to them. Pastor Danny will be 

starting a new midweek Bible Study in January 

on the Book of Romans. We invite you to join us, 

beginning February 2, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

NEW SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS: Beginning 

Sunday, January 30, we 

will be offering a new Adult 

Sunday School class option. 

The new class will be 

studying from “Some Folks Feel the Rain… 

Others Just Get Wet” by Rev. James W. Moore. 

It will be a co-ed class, open to anyone interested, 

and be led by Milton Todd. This class will meet 

in the Youth Room and the youth will meet 

downstairs in the church. We are also hoping to 

re-launch the Young Adult SS Class in early 

2022. These classes will complement our existing 

adult classes currently being led by: Mark 

Kenchel, Phil & Grace Messinger, and Charles 

Wilson. We encourage you to get connected with 

a discipleship ministry (SS Class) in the New 

Year! 
 

WINTER WEATHER POLICY: In the event 

of Sunday or Wednesday 

nights where our services 

might be delayed or canceled, 

we will do our best to keep you informed. First, 

we will post any service changes on our Liberty 

Wesleyan website and Facebook page. Second, 

we will try to send out a Phone Tree message as 

early as possible. Third, we will send an e-mail 

to everyone we have an address for. Fourth, we 

will list cancellations on the following television 

stations: WFMY Channel 2, WGHP Channel 8, 

& WXII Channel 12. 

MISSIONARY UPDATE FROM ANDREW 

& LEXI COLLINS: 

Last Tuesday we 

made it safely to 

Cambodia! After a 

day and a half of 

flying we arrived in 

our new home country! Even with COVID 

restrictions we had the smoothest trip we could 

have had, which we know is all because of the 

Lord. Saying goodbye to our family in the airport 

was a very difficult time. The Lord has shown 

Himself to us in new ways already and has been 

the Great Comforter in every tough moment. We 

know that He hears us when we call out to Him, 

and the same is true for you. 

We found our new home! This past week we 

spent time looking at apartments with our team 

and finding the right place for us to live and we 

found it! Later this week we will be moving into 

where we will live for at least the first year and 

we can't wait to settle in. Thank you all so much 

for your continued prayer and support as we have 

made this journey! Without you, we would not be 

here today and we are so blessed to have you 

holding the ropes for us! Andrew & Lexi Collins 

Offering for Sunday, January 16, 2022 
 

Sunday School $0.00 

Missions $110.00 

Offering/March to the Manger $3,960.00 

Online       $2,017.28 

Total Received $6,087.28 
 

Children $100.00 

Youth $255.00 

****************** 

Budget Conf. Year 2021-2022 $283,849.00 

Jan 2022 - Budget Assigned $27,293.17 

Weekly Budget Assigned $5,458.63 

Amount Rec 3 Sunday(s) in Jan. $14,009.44 
Amt Rec’d as of Jan. 16, 2022 $195,623.19 

Budgeted amount for week 38 $207,428.12 
 

Tellers: Larry Angel and Milton Todd 

  



Date: January 23, 2022                            Text:  2 Chronicles 20:1-30 

 

STEP 1: ___________________________________ 

 

“Alarmed, Jehoshaphat resolved to inquire of the LORD, and he proclaimed a fast for 

all Judah.  The people of Judah came together to seek help from the LORD.” (VS. 3-4) 

 

STEP 2: _______________ 

“___________ you not. . .” (vs. 6) 

“___________ you not. . .” (vs. 7) 

“___________ you not. . .” (vs. 12) 

STEP 3: ___________________________________ 

“For we have no power to face this vast army that is attacking us. We do not know 

what to do. . .” (vs. 12) 

 

STEP 4: Focus on __________, not your ________________ 

 

“. . .but our eyes are on YOU.” (vs. 12) 

 

STEP 5: ___________________________________ 

 

“All the men of Judah, with their wives and children and little ones, stood there before 

the LORD.” (vs. 13) 

 

STEP 6: ___________________________________ 

“Stand firm and see the deliverance the LORD will give you.” (vs. 17) 

 

STEP 7: __________ ______ in advance (vs. 21) 



    Liberty Wesleyan Church 
January 23, 2022 

 

 

 

Rev. Danny Janes 
Senior Pastor 

 

Rev. Jordan Wright 
Youth/Assistant Pastor 

 

PO Box 579, 15303 Hwy 158 

Summerfield, NC 27358 

336-643-6968 

Email: libertywesleyan@bellsouth.net 

Web Site: www.libertywesleyan.com 
Guest WiFi Password: 643#6968 
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